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Dear Applicant 

Thank you for your Interest in the role of Head teacher at Oaktree School. We are 
delighted that you see Oaktree School as a great opportunity for you to take the next 
step in your career. 

Oaktree School is a special needs school in the leafy part of the Borough of Enfield. The 
pupils come from a range of backgrounds and with varying needs from MLD to SLD. The 
pupils are fantastic, as are the staff, who are highly trained and extremely committed.      
The Governors are so proud to be part of such a wonderful school. 

Our current Head teacher will sadly be retiring at the end of this academic year.  We are 
looking to replace him with an equally, enthusiastic and knowledgeable Head who will 
share our vision and values; someone who will look forward to taking us through an 
exciting period at Oaktree with our planned expansion. Our new head teacher must 
share our passion and drive to make Oaktree a nurturing, safe, happy and ambitious 
place for all our students to be, along with the ability to form great relationships with 
staff, students and parents.  

Should you believe you are the right person to lead Oaktree School then please come 
and visit us, meet the pupils and staff and find out a bit more about what we do. If so, 
please call Brenda Kershaw our school Business Manager, phone number: 0208 440 
3100 option 2 or email b.kershaw@oaktree.enfield,sch.uk who will be delighted to show 
you around. 

Thank you once again for your interest in Oaktree School. My colleagues and I look 
forward to meeting all successful applicants at Interview. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Alex Bussandri 
Chair of Governors – Oaktree School 

 

 

Brave in all you do 
Everyone is treated the 
same 
Aim high in all you do 
Respect and care for 
each other 

 
 


